
Columbus Alumnae Panhellenic Association 
Minutes from the meeting on November 13, 2005 

 
The meeting was called to order at 4:30pm at Lindey's at Polaris.  Those in attendance 
were Marianne Gray, June Mihalov, Kristi Lawton, Jessica Blevins, Cheryl Davis, Sara 
Stahley, Penny Purviance, and Judy Watson.   
  
The minutes from the September 22, 2005 meeting were approved as submitted. 
  
Jane Sotak provided a written treasurer's report.  Both the Money Market and Checking 
Accounts are at Fifth Third Bank.  The checking account balance is $241.26 and the 
Money Market balance is $2,241.62.  Dues have been received from seven groups and 
eight remain to be paid. 
  
Marianne Gray presented the recommendation of the scholarship committee and it was 
voted unanimously to present two $500 book scholarships.  They will be presented to 
Leigh Anna Fowler, Zeta Tau Alpha at Ohio Northern, and Katherine Patton, Kappa 
Delta at Ohio State.  Susan Ballinger will notify them and Cheryl Davis will contact 
Barnes and Noble to obtain the gift cards.  Both recipients have outstanding resumes 
and are very deserving. 
  
Brief discussion was held about the Game Night.  Basically, it will be the same as last 
year.  Marianne, Cheryl, and Katie will obtain raffle prizes.  Jane will handle reservations 
and Judy will coordinate as last year. 
  
Announcements:  Both the FMA meeting and the alum presidents' forum were 
successful and may be held again.  Karen Holbrook did receive the award at the NPC 
meeting but no reception has been able to be scheduled at OSU at this time.   
  
Next meeting will be in conjunction with the holiday dinner at Wedgewood Country Club 
at 7:00pm, December 8, 2005.  RSVP to Cheryl Davis by December 1.  
  
The meeting was adjourned at 5:00pm. 
 


